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Dear karate friend, 

We take the liberty to invite your club for the traditional tournament The International 

Championships of the Czech Republic 2016, which will take place on Saturday October 29th, 

2016 in Prague (Czech Republic). 

 

The tournament will follow the World Union of Karate-Do Federations (WUKF) rules, 

including supplements of the Czech Association of Budo Karate, which are binding for the 

participants. 

 

Completed application form for the tournament should be sent to Sport Technical 

Commission of Czech Association of Budo Karate (STK CABK), http://registration.cabk.cz by 

October 24th, 2016. 

 

All financial costs associated with the participation at the tournament (travelling costs, costs 

related to the stay in the Czech Republic, including travel and accident insurance for the 

whole period of stay, which hereby the club undertakes to arrange for all club members, as 

well as all other expenses such as accommodation, participation fees and other expenses) 

should be paid by the club itself. 

 

 

 

Best regards, 
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